
 
 
Dear Parents and Families: 
 
We’re excited to invite you to our upcoming Scholastic Book Fair. Hosted by our staff, this event 
is an opportunity for students of all ages to build their home libraries and further their love of 
reading. As always, all purchases benefit our school. 
 
After missing out on many beloved traditions, our spring Book Fair will be a familiar, welcome, 
and safe event for our students. Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take 
place from April 25 – April 29 in the Media Center. 
 
Our Book Fair offers eWallet, a safe and secure alternative to cash. Simply create a free account 
to add funds and/or invite family and friends to contribute so your child can select their own 
books. Any unused funds can be spent at The Scholastic Store Online or to fund a future 
eWallet. 
 
If you can’t make it to the Fair, then shop at our school’s Online Book Fair. All orders ship 
directly to your home, and shipping is free for book orders over $25. Your online orders will also 
benefit our school. 
 
Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/springwoodelementaryschool 
 
We’re excited to celebrate our love of books together at the Book Fair. We look forward to 
seeing your child there! 
 
Happy reading, 
 
Sylvia Williams 
Principal 
Springwood Elementary School 
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